
From the Motion to limit the Use of the Pistol Range: 

(4) Individuals currently holding a key to the range are required to 

attend a Range Rules and Safety Class prior to December 31, 2017 

 

As part of the RR&S Class, key holders or prospective key holders are 

told, “Do not “lend” your key to other people. Who can you lend your key 

to? Members of your “immediate” family: wife, husband, son, daughter. 

Grandpa, aunt, cousins are not immediate1 

 

I move to amend this to say: “Do not “lend” your key to other people. 

Who can you lend your key to? Members of your “immediate” family: 

wife, husband, son, daughter provided that the person to whom the key 

is lent has attended a Range Rules & Safety class.2 The enforcement of 

this will begin January 1, 2019.  

 

If this passes the Post membership, ALL key holders in the database 

will be notified of the change.  

 

Until this motion is passed, the possibility exists that a person can come 

in the gate (with guests) who has never attended the RR & S Class.   

                                            
1 Since it was not explicitly stated in the original motion about who a key can be lent to, I made some 

assumptions that would seem reasonable to everyone. This also follows the “Law of Unintended 

Consequences”. 
2 This will mean that another list, the “RR&S Class Attendee List” containing the full name of all 

persons who have attended the class.  


